
Dear Families~ 1-7-19 

 

We will be having an​ in school​ “field” experience on,​Tuesday, 

January 15th.​  All 5th graders will be attending an educational and 

hands-on, one hour session about the Native American tribes. Part of 

the 5th grade Social Studies curriculum is studying the Native 

American tribes (first people) here in the United States.  To enrich 

your child’s learning we invited an expert to come to Lindbergh. His 

name is Gary Ghareeb and will bring the museum to us including 

artifacts and lots of knowledge about these Native peoples.  His 

presentation helps students understand what life was like as a Native 

American living in different regions of the U.S.  

Please note the reason the field experience costs $6 per student 

is because we are having the field experience come to us versus going 

to the location. This in school field experience is super fun and 

educational!!! 

Each student will be receiving a ​Social Studies participation 

grade​ for attending. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask 

your child’s teacher!!!  We all look forward to the 15th. 

 

Warmly,  

The 5th Grade Teachers  


